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18th April 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are very proud of the effort being made by our Year 6 pupils as they prepare for their end of key stage 
assessments and we would like to thank you for the support that you are giving your child with his/her revision at 
home. 

SATs week begins on Monday 13th May; we have included a timetable below. To enable the children to come into 
school and feel relaxed, we will be running a breakfast club on Monday – Thursday mornings of that week from 
8.15a.m. The children will be able to come into school and enjoy a slice of toast or a bowl of cereal and juice. There 
will be no cost for this to parents. We strongly encourage you to allow your child to join their friends and feel as 
relaxed and prepared as possible by attending this breakfast club. 

The papers will be taken each morning during the first lesson so it is important for the children to arrive in school 
punctually and are at school each day of SATs week. It is also very important that the children are well rested in the 
run up to SATs week and during the tests so that they can concentrate properly and stay focused. They would benefit 
from earlier nights and reduced screen time (such as games consoles, TV/DVDs/laptop or tablet time).  

Please ensure that your child brings a plain water bottle (no words or logo) and does not wear a smart/interactive 
watch. 

Date Paper 
Monday 13th May Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar (Grammar/Punctuation test) – 45 minutes 

Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar 
(Spelling test) – 20 minutes 

Tuesday 14th May Reading test – 60 minutes 
Wednesday 15th May Maths Paper 1 (Arithmetic) – 30 minutes 

Maths Paper 2 (Reasoning) – 40 minutes 
Thursday 16th May Maths Paper 3 (Reasoning) – 40 minutes 

 
Attending this breakfast club forms a vital part of our preparation for the day, and to ensure that your child feels 
as relaxed and prepared as possible for each day. For your child to achieve their best, it is a club that they need to 
attend. 

We will ask the kitchen to prepare for your child to attend, but please inform us if your child cannot. 

Yours sincerely, 

  

Mr Wickett. 

Assistant Headteacher 
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